
RESkids will also be taking the following extra precautions until this cold/flu/virus 
season has passed: 
 
 • BK has removed all fabric toys 
 • Toys will be separated by services and will be sanitized 
 • all games/activities have been written to eliminate contact 
 • teachers trained to look for symptoms of cold/cough then call service 
lead or director to assess 
 • clorox wiping surfaces in between activities throughout all 3 services 
 • Prevention of entrance and dismissal of any children showing signs of 
illness (please be aware that in order to keep the children in RESkids in a safe 
and healthy space, we will be calling parents to pick up children who are showing 
symptoms of Covid-19 as described by the CDC: fever, coughing, shortness of 
breath. We thank you now for your compliance and understanding) 
To help keep RESkids healthy and safe, we ask all families to: 
 • Wash hands with liquid soap and water and rub for at least 20 seconds; 
 • Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue or your sleeve (not your hands) 
when coughing or sneezing; 
 • Refrain from touching your eyes, nose and mouth; 
 • Stay home when you are sick; and 
 • Get a flu shot to protect yourself and others from the flu, which has 
similar symptoms to COVID-19. 
 
We will be enforcing these same guidelines in class. For more information, 
please visit the CDC website for additional tips and suggestions for speaking with 
your children https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/symptoms.html 
 
We want to encourage all of our families to follow us on Facebook @RESkids 
Fremont Families for the most up to date information. We are working on making 
resources available there so you can shepherd your family well.  
 
Lastly, we are and will continue to pray for the health of our world and will lead 
the children in RESkids to pray as well. We look forward to seeing you on 
Sunday. Please feel free to reach out to any RESkids director for any questions 
or concerns. 
 
Love, 
RESkids Fremont 
	


